The most important reason to join?

Our central aim is to be the representative body
for the common interests of freelance providers
of performance lighting design and realisation
in the UK.

The ALD continuously strives to foster a cohesive
group of freelance practitioners in the performance
lighting industry through our professional and social
network meetings and events.

Many of us may find ourselves working for the same
managements and on the same productions with
similar contracts and contractual issues. When that
goes wrong, ALD Professional Membership gives
you access to the solidarity and experience of fellow
freelance professionals and you can contact people
who can share experience on developing your career,
tips as you move on and advice if you need to deal
with difficult situations.

The ALD represents members’interests in most
negotiating environments. Our members sit on the
Equity Creative Team Committee (the union group
that negotiates lighting design fees and contracts
with the TMA, SOLT and ITC). Itis also involved in
lobbying theatre producers to examine whether fees
are sufficient. We continuously develop the networks
of LDs who exchange information on fees, enabling
contractual information to be shared amongst
members without breaching the confidentiality

of any individual.

The more members we attract, the stronger is
the ALD representative opinion and voice

in improving freelance and other members’
contractual leverage, working conditions, fees
parity and equal treatment, as members of
the creative or technical teams.

How do | join?
How much does it cost?

Professional Membership is £85 per year. We ask you
to renew by standing order.

So join now and make the most of your first year.

You can join via the website:
www.ald.org.uk/membership/

Our administration office can send a paper copy
if required; just contact office@ald.org.uk

To apply for Professional Membership you just have
to establish clearly your status as a professional
freelance practitioner or salaried worker as outlined
in this leaflet.

We hope you will join us.



